STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION AGENDA
March 28, 2017

I. ROLL CALL: Delaney Gembis, Connor Kennedy, Suwayna Rowe, Aleixa Gagnon, Ryan Gontheir, Partick Kelly, Samantha Simpson, and Brianna Pelloso were absent. Andrew Morin, Danny Chamberlain, Ashley Deleon, Joanne Kaprielian and Will Sondrini. Tara O’Hanlon sent an alternate. 

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM: March 21, 2017 

III. PRESIDENT'S REPORT: Brendan McKee 
A. Here tonight we have a budget and fees presentation by Steve Taksar, Vice President of Administration and Finance. With Vice President Taksar, we also have Jon Conlogue, Executive Director of Residential Life, and Andrew Mankus, Director of Dining Services, who will also take part in this presentation. Please welcome Vice President Taksar.
1. Vice President Stephen Taksar: Gave a presentation on the overall budget for next year.
a. Tuition and student fees are broken down into two categories. Tuition is a set amount of money set by the state every year. It’s about $970.00 a year. The student fees you pay are what cost the most.
b. Fee structure is put into place to generate a surplus that the university can be set aside in order to improve and repair buildings. The same logic applies to the Dining Services budget.
c. General fee increase of $220.00 per semester. This does not include fees related to support Residential Life or the Dining Services program. The fees are going up because if we do nothing different based on how we operate today, our costs are going to increase. We need to set aside funds to take care of salary increase, benefit costs are rising. Those rates are set by the state and we are required to cover most of them. We also have service contracts, such as for the elevators and IT that we need to take care of.
d. Areas to invest in:
i. Restructuring of Academic Affairs – Forming of colleges in Academic Affairs and that is a very high priority of the institution, which will require very high funding to proceed with that soon.
ii. Enrollment management – Colleges are getting more competitive with tracking students and we have a baseline of student enrollment that we need to maintain here in order to remain competitive. In order to do that we need to set aside more money in areas that track and retain students.
iii. Capital projects – we need to maintain our facilities.
iv. Staffing needs - we are trying to address in various ways.
v. Student success – Things that help to support your efforts to be successful while you are a college student at Westfield State University
e. We are saving money by reviewing every vacant position before it gets filled to see if we can restructure it and use those funds for other areas. Sometimes they are filled and sometimes they aren’t. We also renegotiate contracts to generate costliness. We just renegotiated a few contracts on campus that are going to save us money on campus that will then lower costs for you. We also evaluate fuel usage and a lot of other things we try to do campus wide to save money.
f. Increasing Financial Aid budget to allow more institutional aid to be allocated to students.
i. Brandon Trafford: What are you looking at with the Finance Office in regards to alternative revenue sources to lessen the burden on students?
ii. Vice President Stephen Taksar: As undergraduate enrollment seems to be flattening out because there is a decrease in population, we have to be able to recruit students from other places in order to stabilize enrollment. One of the opportunities that we see coming down the pike is offering more graduate programs and different educational models through the DGCE operation. We think these programs could provide a good revenue stream that we then think could subsidize some of the things we are doing in the undergraduate operation.
C. Next we have Jon Conlogue the Executive Director of Residential Life.
1. Jon Conlogue gave a presentation on the Residential Life budget for the next year.
a. Budget Implications
i. Fringe benefit rate for staff members is going up, but we have to pay those, we can’t control it the state does. This year alone it went up 14%. 
ii. We have capped the rooming increases for this coming year just at 3% across the board. Student numbers are going down and we are projecting another smaller class for the coming year. We expect that we are going to open the Residence Halls this coming September at under 100% capacity. That has some budget implications and we have tightened our belts.
iii. We pay all the energy costs in the residence halls and that is a big chunk of our budget.
iv. Hall programming that goes on with hall councils and RAs also add up.
b. Renovation Projects: Phase 2 renovation in Dickinson Hall was put on pause because it costs 7 million dollars. And other projects are happening in Lammers, Courtney and New Hall. 
i. Shayna Arnott: You mentioned some renovations in New Hall, Courtney, and Lammers this summer, I was just wondering if you could expand on that.
ii. Jon Conlogue: New Hall has been open for 12 years now and so it was time for us to go back through and look at things that might need to be refreshed and renewed. We are going to be refreshing furniture in the lounges, some paint touch ups, and some technology upgrades. There will also be a transition from one of the New Hall classrooms into a 24 hours computer lab. In Courtney Hall we are looking at new student bedroom doors, new signage in the building, and also probably some minor furniture replacements in the lounges. The last project is the Lammers Hall sewage pump. 
iii. Rebecca Kennedy: You were talking about renovations in Lammers Hall with the sewer, but my question is about the water and the heating. For the past four years that I’ve been here I have always heard of issues with heat in the building and having hot water. Living in Lammers in the past year, that is very true. We have been told multiple times by our RA that the building cannot physically handle both hot water and heat and I’ve seen that sometimes and it’s causing issues just across the building. I was wondering if that was on your radar and if it’s an issue being discussed.
iv. Jon Conologue: I don’t think that the heat and hot water issues are connected. Typically when we have a problem with hot water supply in a building, it’s because a lot of you are trying to use the system at the same time. I wasn’t aware of the problem in Lammers in respect to the hot water, so thank you for bringing that to my attention. I’ll talk with my facilities folks and try to get you an answer on that.
D. Next we have Andrew Mankus the Director of Dining Services.
1. Andrew Mankus: Gave a presentation on the Dining Services budget for the next year.
a. Revenue decrease with all these rising costs. We could be looking at 275 less students on a meal plan, which is where we get our revenue from.
b. Increase in meal plan prices:
i. 5 meal plan would increase $19.00 per semester
ii. 10 meal plan would increase $56.00 per semester
iii. 14 meal plan would increase $57.00 per semester
iv. 19 meal plan would increase $59.00 per semester
c. Increase in retail location prices of a minimum of 2% based on inflation.
d. Wilson Café improvements will take place next winter. It will all be self-funded and will offer hot stations to go, more grab and go options, but while keeping some familiar favorites like the grill line.
e. Dining Commons Equipment improvements such as a new salad bar that has four sides with different options.
f. Technological advancement
i. A lead path program that helps us to minimize and track food waste better.
ii. Utilizing local farmers and offering more global cuisine.
iii. Delivery program beta mode that will go live at the end of the semester with wings and pizza.
g. Marketplace advancements such as made to order items like gelato, coffee, etc. 
i. Cam Swan: I was just wondering if we could potentially cut back on some of the programming in the Dining Commons, hiring DJs and decorating for holidays, how much we could save. Rather than increasing in other areas we could decrease in this area.
ii. Andrew Mankus: In the whole grand scheme of things, yes. We look at every line item and what we prioritize based off of initiatives from the university and what’s important to you all. The problem is, is that’s just a small piece. We can cut back, but we always need to look at the frequency of specials. There are things that we can do with minimal impact such as Tailgate parties and things of that nature. We’re always listening to what those priorities are and the bigger picture that we can control a bit better.  
E. I accept the resignation of Gabrielle Knight as Lansdowne Place Representative to SGA.
F. Con Review committee is just about wrapped up for the semester, but I wanted to bring one of the more potential large scale constitutional changes to senate a little early just to get feedback. The committee has decided that they would like to restructure unit due to the unit system not being a proficient way of marking senate accountability. We did not want to fully do away with units due to the unit system not being a proficient way of marking senate accountability. We did not want to fully do away with units because we feel it is important to have something in the constitution that will still hold senators accountable to not only fulfill their position requirements, but to ensure each and every senator is active in their community while representing their constituency. Our plan is to hold one last Con Review meeting this weekend, but we would like ot go into said meeting with ideas of how we can restructure units to be enforceable and to fairly hold everybody accountable. Therefore, I want to take this opportunity to receive some ideas to bring to the meeting this weekend.
1. Derek Estrella: We can have units be more of two fun events and two educational or diverse events that people go to.
2. Andrew Manchino: Instead of doing the unit system we would still go to our two committee meetings and we have a requirement where every senator must be a part of at least one club, organization, athletics team, anything where they are going somewhere else and bringing what we talk about in SGA to that group and what that group has for SGA.   
3. Madeline Dexter: Have we ever thought of doing some sort of self-evaluation tool?
4. Rehana Yusif: Isn’t there an upcoming program about scanning your ID when you go to events? Maybe we could implement something like that.
5. Ashley Deleon: Something we could be doing is if each senator had their own Town Hall where they invited their constituents to come down and talk to them.
6. Caitlin Hurley: I’m just wondering if you guys have or could maybe look at other school’s SGAs to see what they do in this kind of situation?
7. Marissa Cremin: Maybe part of this new unit system could be incorporating some kind of social media campaign where we are doing all these things to represent our constituents. Maybe instead of the LegSec taking everyone’s units through email we could do something more interactive and manage a Twitter or Instagram page where senators could send them maybe pictures and little blurbs about things that they are doing, events they are attending, and showing people on campus how to get involved and saying exactly what SGA is.
8. Allison Bancroft: I’m a Movement Science major and in Movement Science we have this thing called professional development points, similar to what a unit was, and we have to do 15 of them for intermediate standing and 15 more for advanced standing and we have a year and a half to do all of them. So maybe instead of doing something monthly we do it per semester. So per semester you need x amount of these for professional development points and we do them more so of holding Town Halls or five events that are really going to represent your constituents. For Movement Science all we have to do is get a signature on a piece of paper. I know that sounds a little big brotherly, but that’s really the only way on how to be held accountable. That’s just a suggestion on kind of taking their model and putting it into another form.
G. SGA took a straw poll and voted in favor of keeping some type of units in place.
H. Thanks for the ideas, I’ll be sure to bring them forward. I also wanted to have a discussion about the GPA requirements to be a part of SGA.As of right now, the minimum GPA we allow in SGA is a 2.0 Cumulative. That being said, there have been discussions regarding the potential increase in minimum GPA, maybe to around 2.3 or 2.5. The rationale revolves around our positions as leaders, where we should be held equally accountable in SGA and in the classroom. Again, I want to open discussion on this idea to get all of your thoughts.
I. The Summer Interim Housing Application is now available on MyHousing for those of you who are looking to live on campus for the summer. The deadline for applying is May 5 at 11:59pm. Any information about dates and costs can be found through MyHousing.
J. I just want to restate that if you have served a semester on SGA and are interested in running for my position as President, please come talk to me after the meeting.   
K. Items not listed on Agenda: 
         
IV. BOARD OF TRUSTEES' REPORT: Brandon Trafford
A. All University Committee: No Report
B. Neighborhood Advisory Board: No Report
C. NEASC Steering Committee: No Report
     
V. VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT-STUDENT LIFE: Arielyss Santiago
A. Here are some dates regarding housing.
1. Selection Night #1. Senior and Junior Groups only on April 3 at 5:00pm online in MyHousing.
2. Selection Night #2. Senior, Junior and Sophmore Groups only on April 5 at 5:00pm online in MyHousing.
3. Selection Night #3. Senior, Junior, Sophmore and first year groups on April 10 at 5:00pm online in MyHousing.
4. Room Swap Day is April 12 from 8:00 pm until 11:59pm online in MyHousing.
5. Last Day to Opt-out of Random Assignment is on April 14 at 11:59pm online on MyHousing.
B. There was a questing brought to my attention about the housing lottery and how it works. If you have no idea what I am talking about you should have all received an email about this lottery and which students “won”. I will have more information about that next week.  
C. Student Affairs Committee: Cam Swan
1. Student Affairs met today and had a great discussion surrounding the signage of designated gender neutral bathrooms in both Academic and Residence halls. Essentially, some of the bathrooms, particularly in the older buildings, do not have the correct signage. There was an attempt made to correct the signage years ago, but the unisex signs are now out of date, and there is a need to make these signs explicitly inclusive of students who identify as gender neutral or transgender. Earlier this year, there was a committee dedicated to this very purpose, and we will need to touch base with them before any further steps are taken.
2. In terms of Residence Halls, all halls have at least one gender neutral bathroom, although it is important to realize that Res life is more than willing to work with students on their card access to the bathrooms on their floor.
a. Rebecca Kennedy: I know you just said every Residence Hall has a gender neutral bathroom, I know that’s a fact in Lammers, but the gender neutral bathrooms are not on the first floor and Lammers does not have an elevator. So what happens to students in that building who are handicapped and need access to those bathrooms?
b. Cam Swan: We actually had a lengthy discussion about Lammers itself because that’s one of the buildings that needs more attention. Essentially how that works is they are talking about converting one of the ones on the first floor, but they are bound by a certain rule that says you have to have a certain number of male and female bathrooms as well as gender neutral bathrooms. In the future hopefully one of those will be converted.
c. Sharleen Varghese: Point of information there is actually a gender neutral bathroom on the first floor of Lammers, it’s located in C tower.
d. Allison Bancroft: Another point of information is that there is a law that anyone can use any bathroom, so if you identify as a female you can use the female bathroom. You don’t necessarily have to use the gender neutral bathroom, but the talk about gender neutral is just so that people can feel more comfortable.
3. Our next scheduled meeting is on April 25, 2017 at 2:30 pm in conference Room E003.   
D. Diversity/Inclusion Committee: No Report 
E. Food Services Committee: Rehana Yusif
1. This Thursday, March 30 from 11:00am until 2:30pm we are having a South East Chinese Lunch in the Dining Commons. Come enjoy traditional South East Chinese cuisines, and don’t forget to try something new. 
2. As far as the wings go on campus everything is almost ready. Morgan Doyle id just figuring out a few logistical things. This program will run the last three weeks of the semester during Fridays and Saturdays from 9:00p until 1:00am. You will be able to call, or go online to order your wings, or wraps. They will be looking for about six extra workers, three in the kitchen and the other three as delivery, so if you are interested look out for the link on the Dining Services Facebook page or give your name, email and contact number to anyone on Food Committee and they will make sure to give your name to Morgan.
3. It was also brought up during the meeting that there were concerns of the user of Styrofoam cups that were being used by the retail locations; unfortunately this was just a small mistake where Styrofoam was ordered instead of the regular cups. At this moment we are just using the foams until they run out. 
a. Shayna Arnott: Just a point of information. Morgan Doyal hopes to have the wings up and running for Friday and Saturday of the last three weeks of school from 9:00pm to 1:00pm and then next year he hopes to have the wraps and French fries etc. up and running next year.
b.       
F. Parking Control Board: No Report
G. Student Athletic Advisory Board: No Report
H. Substance Advisory Committee: No Report
I. Community Relations/Fundraising Report: Marissa Cremin
1. Marissa Cremin: The fourth and final blood drive of the year is coming up two weeks from tomorrow, Wednesday, April 12 from 1:00pm until 7:00pm in the Parenzo Gym.
2. I need volunteers to sit in the DC for signups beforehand, and volunteers to help run the blood drive. Please sign up if you’re available to help. As always, one hour equals one unit for the month of April. I will pass the sheets around tonight, and post them on google docs in the Facebook group later.
3. I also need people to help hang up posters in academic buildings, so please see me to take one or two after the meeting. 
4. Also please see me if you are interested in running for Community Relations/Fundraising position next year.  
J. Veteran’s Affairs Report: Geoffrey Gichuhi
a. I’d like to speak about the upcoming silent auction being held by Veterans affairs. This will take place tomorrow march 28 until Thursday, March 29 at 4:00pm. The Veterans affairs office has recently been relocated to Bates 015 in the basement and we are in the process of getting situated. 
K. Advisory Committee on University Infrastructure: No Report 
      
VI. VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT-ACADEMIC LIFE: Jacob Lotter 
A. Academic Policies Committee: No Report
B. Curriculum Committee: No Report
C. Enrollment Management Committee: No Report
D. International Programs Committee: Rebecca Kennedy
1. I am very excited to announce two fun things that International Programs Committee members have been working on. 
a. Global Awareness week spearheaded by Ashiah Richeme, will be taking place on April 3 until April 7 there will be tons of fun events about global identities and fun activities to showcase Westfield’s Community. All events are units.
b. I am very happy to announce the new Peace Corp Prep Program. This program is designed to take courses that Westfield already offers and compiles them into a program that allows students to have a strong international education. The program’s academic advisor will be Professor Jo in the Political Science Department and will be run in connection with the International Programs Office. It will be open to all students from all majors and those who complete the program will receive a certificate from the Peace Corp Organization that certifies that that student has received a diverse and well rounded education. If you want more information please go to the info session next Friday, April 7 at 1:00pm in the Loughman Living Room.     
E. Academic Technology and Information Services Committee: No Report
F. Writing Liaison Committee: No Report
G. Advisory Committee on Academic Planning: No Report
H. Advisory Committee on the CURACW: No Report
I. Guest Lecture Committee: No Report

VII. VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT-PROGRAMMING: Madeline Dexter
A. Programming update: Madeline Dexter
1. Today there is an event in the Owl’s Nest at 6:30pm showcasing the film “the champions”. This is a movie about the resiliency of pit bulls rescued fromt eh brutal fighting ring of Michael Vick. One of the strong dogs in the movie, Cherry Garcia, will be at the event ready for your love and questions. Please stop over after SGA to say hello and give love to the strong pup.
2. The Amazing Race is coming to Westfield State University. I am super hyped about it. If you have not seen or heard of the amazing race before, it is a series of puzzles and physical challenges. When the challenges are successfully completed, you get a clue to your next location. Teams of two to four are highly encouraged to sign up. I will be there handing out clues so, of course it will be a good time. There is a signup sheet on the door of student activities if you or any of your friends are interested in participating. The winning team gets 100 dollars in Owl Bucks. I did the math for all of you and that is approximately 40 medium Dunkin iced coffees. This is a new event to campus and counts as a super fun unit opportunity. The actual race is April 2 at 1:00pm. 
3. The annual Triple Threat party is right around the corner. On April 8 doors to Scanlon Banquet hall open at 10:00pm. The dress code is all white and I have been told it is the biggest turn up of the semester. Tickets for Westfield State University students go on sale at the Campus Center Service Window tomorrow and cost $5.00 each. Tickets for outside guests cost $7.00. Tickets at the door cost $7.00 for WSU students and $9.00 for guests.
4. Live at Lunch will be tomorrow, Wednesday, March 29 in the Dining Commons form 11:30am until 1:30pm. Noah Lis will be preforming a variety of genres for everyone. He is actually an Alum of Westfield State, so if you have any time tomorrow to ditch your grab and go option and enjoy some great music, please do.
5. Brown Bag Bingo is making an appearance on Friday night in the Scanlon Banquet Hall at 10:00pm. If you know any of your friends that are not attending Owl Ball, please let them know that there is a program for them. I would love to see all of your shining faces if you are not attending Karina Sallaway’s event.
6. Jacob Lotter and I have put together an SGA Relay for Life team. Most of the executive council has signed up but we would love to have senate involved as well. If you are interested in participating, please see me and Jacob over by the couches for the information. If you are super excited about it, we could even sign you up tonight 
7. Remember to grab a Global Awareness week poster on your way out.
8. Please keep on the lookout for Owl Bash advertisement materials. The weekend is extended from Thursday, April 20 to Sunday, April 23. Also Brendan McKee and Marcus DiBacco and I will be asking for volunteers for that weekend, in the upcoming weeks so please keep that on your radar. If you volunteer for three hours, that’s your three April units out of the way and you would be having a ton of fun.
9. If anyone is interested in joining Campus Activities Board, we meet at 5:00pm in the Student Government Room every Wednesday.                        
 
VIII. VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT-FINANCE: Marcus DiBacco
A. Finance Report: No Report
B. Foundation Report: No Report

IX. SECRETARY'S REPORT: Karina Sallaway/Rebecca Kennedy
A. Executive Secretary Report: Karina Sallaway
1. This week we have three Lifesavers of the Week. The first two are a pair and these two senators stepped up to the plate in Mr. Westfield when they unexpectedly lost a few contestants. Both senators will now have three weeks to pull together acts for the show as well as fundraise, but they are both accepting this challenge with open arms. For helping bring this important cause to success, Andrew Manchino and Marcus DiBacco are Lifesavers of the week! This last senator is a huge help to Arielyss Santiago when it comes to Student Affairs committee, just today he even chaired the meeting for her when she was not able to be there. For these reasons Cam Swan is also this week’s Lifesaver of the Week. Congratulations to all.
2. I just wanted to remind everyone that Election Packets became available yesterday. They will be due Friday April 7 at 5 p.m. Elections will be held the April 18 and 19, if you have any questions about this feel free to ask or email me.
3. Owl Ball tickets are no longer being sold, sorry if you forgot to buy your ticket; you’ll be missing out. The total number of tickets sold was 202. If you are attending don’t forget that the shuttles to Tekoa Country Club will be leaving the front of Scanlon at 6:45pm and I hope all of you are as excited as I am. Thank you!
B. Legislative Secretary Report: Rebecca Kennedy
1. Just a reminder that you all have three units due next Tuesday, April 4, by 3:30pm. Looking ahead, you will have three units due for April due on April 25 by 3:30pm.
2. Just a reminder that while we are heading into the last month of SGA your attendance and submission of units does still count. There are a few senators already very close to the limit of four absences and once you accumulate more than four absences I will remove you. Even if it is the last month on SGA. 
3. Can I please see the Blue Key Committee after the meeting tonight? As a reminder that is Andrew Manchino, Allie Bancroft, Jacob Lotter, Brendan McKee, Tara O’Hanlon Caitlyn Hurley, Owen MacDonald, and Algenis Joaquin Ortiz.
4. Please let me know if you are interested in speaking at Maintainers Day.    

X. PARLIAMENTARIAN REPORT: Andrew Manchino 
A. Rules and Regulations Committee: No Report

XI. COMMUTER COUNCIL, CLASS AND HALL REPORTS:
A. Commuter Council: No Report		
B. Senior Class:	No Report    
C. Junior Class:	Alexis Finn
1. The Buzz Off event is just a little over a week away. The event is coming along, but the Class of 2018 Council and I are asking for some help. If there are any councils or committees that are interested in donating raffle baskets that would be so greatly appreciated. If you are interested, pleas contact myself or anyone else on the council.
2. Our link to our fundraising page was sent out, and donations are always welcome.
3. Our next scheduled meeting is Thursday, March 30 at 5:00pm in the SGA conference room E020. 
D. Sophomore Class: Abdullah Shafique	
1. Tonight the Mr. Westfield Contestants along with the Class Council of 2019 will be hosting Tye Dye in the Owl’s Nest from 8:00pm until 9:30pm. You can tye dye your own shirt for $2.00 or buy a white shirt to tye dye for $5.00.
2. Next week Friday, April 7, we will also be holding our Pie a Contestant event. It will be held at 1:00pm in the Owl’s Nest but if the weather is nice, we will hold it on the green. For $1.00 you can pie either a Mr. Westfield contestant or a council member from the Class of 2019.
3. All proceeds will go to the Make a Wish Foundation, and as a reminder Mr. Westfield is less than two weeks away on Sunday, April 9 at 2:00pm in Dever Stage. Come out to support your contestants and help us grant a wish.      	 
E. First Year Class: Bryan Pimentel
1. The Class of 2020 will be holding a kickball tournament. This event will take place on the evening of April 26. The winning team will receive a prize after the tournament has concluded. No rain date has been set for this event yet but it is inconsideration. Please email Klindgerg3003@westfield.ma.edu by April 19 to submit your rosters. The teams should consist of 5 – 10 players and it will cost $2.00 per person to register. If you do not have a team to play with, you can still sign up as a free agent and you will be placed with other people looking for a team.
2. Our next scheduled meeting is March 29 at 6:15 in the SGA Club Room E021.   
F. Apartment Complex: No Report	      
G. Courtney Hall:  No Report
H. Davis Hall: Algenis Joaquin Ortiz
1. I accept the resignation of Corey Parkinson as Davis Hall Representative to Senate.
2. I move to appoint Collen Coakley as Davis Hall Representative to Senate for the remainder of the 2016-2017 Academic year. Motion carries.
I. Dickinson Hall: No Report
J. Lammers Hall: No Report
K. Lansdowne Place: Andrew Tierno
1. I accept the resignation of Lindsey Crain as Lansdowne Place Representative to Senate. 
L. New Hall: No Report
M. Scanlon Hall: No Report
N. University Hall: No Report
  
XII. UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

XIII. NEW BUSINESS:

XIV. ANNOUNCEMENTS:
A. Jacob Lotter: Banacos and Honors registration is tomorrow, March 29. Seniors register on Friday, March 31.
B. Marcus DiBacco: Finance Committee will be meeting tomorrow, March 29.
C. Andrew Manchino: Rules and Regs after the meeting.
D. Rebecca Kennedy: Can I see the Blue Key Committee in the cubes after the meeting and can I please see Colleen Coakley as well.
E. Maddie Dexter: Whoever wants to join Relay for Life for SGA please see me over at the couches?
F. Marissa Cremin: Please come see me for Blood Drive posters.
G. Brendan McKee: Don’t forget that Bring a Friend to SGA Day is next week. So please bring a friend to SGA.   
H. Jasmine Bobbitt: 53 days until Commencement.   

XV. [bookmark: _GoBack]ROLL CALL: Rehana Yusif, Connor Kennedy, Rhynell Christopher, Suwayna Rowe, Ryan Gontheir, Patrick Kelly, Samantha Simpson, and Brianna Pelloso were absent. Andrwe Morin Derek Estrella, Caitlin Hurley, Joanne Kaprielian were excused and Tara O’Hanlon sent an alternate.  

XVI. ADJOURNMENT: Meeting adjourned at 7:22pm   

To ensure the courtesy of others,
Please turn off your cell phone before the meeting


